
  
                                                                                  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Newsletter 
4th October 2024 

 
Headteachers Awards 

Awarded 27th September 2024 
 

Reception: Well done to Clara for her fantastic home learning.  Congratulations to Trixii and Dolcie for using 
their great Fred Talk and blending sounds into words.  You all deserve a Headteacher’s award. 

 
Year 1: This week we awarded two Headteacher awards.  The first one was for Erin for her fantastic ‘Talk 

for Writing’, innovating the story of the Three Little Pigs.  The second one was for Bobby.  Bobby 
always follows instructions with thought and care and is always trying his best.  Well done Erin 
and Bobby! 

 
Year 2: Freddie J has really been concentrating on his writing this week especially whilst innovating his 

story.  Freddie even went to show it off to the other teachers who were very impressed. 
 Adara has wowed Miss Kent with working really hard by learning her Common Exception Words!  

Good job Adara! 
 
Year 3: Year 3 visited Screech Owl Sanctuary last Thursday. We had a lovely day and managed to avoid 

the showers! The children were all so well behaved. They listened to the staff of the sanctuary 
and sat nice and quietly during the owl flying display. They showed good manners and whilst 
walking around the sanctuary in their groups were respectful to the members of the public that 
were there. They were a credit to Roche School.  For all of these reasons, the whole of Year 3 
deserve a Headteacher's award. (A big thank you to Mrs Geach who accompanied us on this trip 
too.) In addition to this award, an award goes to Harley who is just a delight to have in the 
classroom. He displays such a positive learning attitude in everything he does. He puts 100% 
effort into all of his learning all of the time. He is a great role model. Well done Harley!  

 
Year 4: The Headteachers awards this week in year 4 went to Mia Curtis and Charlie for their excellent 

story writing. They both used great suspense and descriptive writing in their stories. Keep up the 
excellent work! 

 
Year 5: This week Daniel and Edward were awarded Headteacher's Awards for their dedication and 

enthusiasm to our Geography lessons.  We are currently learning about Mountains.  The boys 
have been great at remembering key knowledge but also both of them have been adding their 
own knowledge to the lessons and sharing it with the class.  Huge well-done Daniel and Edward!  

 
Year 6: We awarded three Headteacher awards in Year 6.  The first one was for Sofia for fantastic story 

writing.  The description and tension she used made us want to read on!  We were very 
impressed!  The second award was for Poppy for working independently during DT and for 
measuring and marking carefully.  Poppy is also a very organised and reliable PE monitor. 
Our third award was given to Taylor for always putting her hand up and contributing well in class. 
Well done to you all. 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 
30th September – 4th October 2024 

Reception Class Home Learning 

 

We love this photograph 

Clara’s mum sent to us 

for her Learning Journey! 

The topic in Reception 

Class is ‘All About Me’. 

Clara has researched 

information about being 

a pilot, a police officer, 

doctor and a McDonald’s 

employee! 

Clara thinks she would 

like to grow up and be a 

pilot but we think she 

looks great as a doctor 

too! 

Don’t forget to send your 

home learning to 

reception@roche.tpacad

emytrust.org  

 

Year 5 Science 
 

 
 

As part of their Science topic on Space, Year 5 
learnt about the phases of the moon, not with a 
Jaffa cake, but with an Oreo! 
 
Photo’s below. 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Mylor has the ‘new moon’, Ashton has the ‘first quarter 

moon’ and Bea has the ‘full moon’! 

 

Reception Class 
100% 

mailto:reception@roche.tpacademytrust.org
mailto:reception@roche.tpacademytrust.org


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent's Evening Information 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Bookings for Parent’s Evening are open until 6pm on Sunday. Please book your appointment using 
this link: 
 
https://rochecp.schoolcloud.co.uk/  
 
Any appointments taking place on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday or Friday will be strictly via telephone 
call. 
 
If you make an appointment on Wednesday - it will be strictly a face to face appointment with your 
child's class teacher in the school hall. 
 
All appointments are on a first come, first served basis. 
 
Bookings are open until 6pm on Sunday 6th October. 
 
Please do take the opportunity to speak to your child's teacher. 

 

Messages to Staff Members 
 

If you have a short message for a staff member, please do pop into the office and speak to Mrs George or Mrs 
Batten who will pass it on for you. 
 
If you have a query or concern, please put it in an email to reception@roche.tpacademytrust.org where it will 
be forwarded for action if required. 
 
On occasion, if you come into the office, you may be asked to email your concern instead. 

Dates for your Diary 
 

Tuesday 8th October Home Game Football  Roche V Treverbyn 3.20pm – 4.00pm 
 
Tuesday 8th October  Away Game Netball  Nanpean V Roche 3.20pm - 4.00pm 
 
Thursday 10th October Group B Sailing   Year 5   Afternoon 
 
Friday 11th October Wear Yellow   Whole School  All day 
 
 

https://rochecp.schoolcloud.co.uk/
mailto:reception@roche.tpacademytrust.org


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

**Reception Class and Year 1 only** 
 
 
 

 
 
Smile Together are thrilled to have recently won a contract to deliver a new and significantly expanded Oral Health 
Promotion programme ‘Smarter Smiles’ for Cornwall and the Isles of Scilly from January 2024. Over the next three years 
and working in partnership with our good friends at Peninsula Dental Social Enterprise (PDSE), we will continue engaging 
with school communities but also vulnerable adults and other groups in need of our intervention right across the county.    
 
Our Oral Health Education programme is an exciting programme set up to teach the children about the importance of 
good oral hygiene, as well as giving them the opportunity for extra protection against tooth decay by applying (painting) 
fluoride varnish on their teeth twice in the school year. We will also be providing a home educational pack for children 
to take home, so you can continue with your child’s dental care at home. The packs include a toothbrush, toothpaste, a 
mini toothbrushing timer and advice leaflets. 
 
We are delighted to be able to deliver our oral health programme in your school community which is part of our 
commissioned contract with Cornwall Council and is completely free for your child 
 
All our school visits will be in line with current Government and Public Health guidance. 
 
If you would like your child to benefit from this valuable fluoride varnish application, which is easy, safe and fun, please 
continue to fill out the form below. 
 
https://forms.microsoft.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=0pu0GBTS4kaBhm1AEuWwp9mp2q1h-
6tDgsUtd46YOPZURDRTWVIyV1VJVk1QQzFONUcwVTQ0NjBVQyQlQCN0PWcu  
 
Without your consent or any late returns, we will not be able to apply the fluoride to your child’s teeth. 
 
Letters and information regarding this were attached to the email sent to Reception Class and Year 1 parents/carers on 
Tuesday morning of this week. 
 
 

 

 Next Friday (11th October), we are going to be supporting Young 
Minds by wearing yellow!  Your child should wear their usual 
uniform but with added yellow.  For example, they can wear a 
yellow t-shirt, yellow socks, a yellow scrunchie or yellow hat! 
 
Donations are through our Just Giving Page.  We ask for a 
suggested donation of £2 per family/sibling group. 

 
https://www.justgiving.com/page/roche-school-
1725538881229 
 

 

Reception Class Phonics Workshops 
 

On 17th October, Reception class are hosting two phonics workshops.  One is between 9.00am-10.00am and the other 
will be 5.30pm-6.30pm.  We invite all Reception class parents/carers to attend either session (there is no need to attend 
both). 
 
Please email Mrs Batten reception@roche.tpacademytrust.org with which session you are able to attend. 
 

https://forms.microsoft.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=0pu0GBTS4kaBhm1AEuWwp9mp2q1h-6tDgsUtd46YOPZURDRTWVIyV1VJVk1QQzFONUcwVTQ0NjBVQyQlQCN0PWcu
https://forms.microsoft.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=0pu0GBTS4kaBhm1AEuWwp9mp2q1h-6tDgsUtd46YOPZURDRTWVIyV1VJVk1QQzFONUcwVTQ0NjBVQyQlQCN0PWcu
https://www.justgiving.com/page/roche-school-1725538881229
https://www.justgiving.com/page/roche-school-1725538881229
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The National Child Measurement Programme 
Reception Class and Year 6 Only 

 

Across England over 99% (approx.17,000) of eligible schools take part in the NCMP every year. This provides valuable 

information which is used to plan for and invest in key services to ensure all children have the opportunity to be 

healthy. 

The programme engages parents by sharing their child’s results with them and promoting healthy lifestyle advice and 

support. 

Below are the official links to the Digital Health Information weblinks for families. These weblinks contain many useful 

links including how to ‘opt out’ of school health screening.  

Reception: https://www.healthycornwall.org.uk/make-a-change/2024-child-health-programme-reception-year/ 

Year 6: https://www.healthycornwall.org.uk/make-a-change/2024-child-health-programme-year-6/  

The National Child Measurement Programme will be visiting us at Roche Primary School – date to follow. 

 

 

Asda cash pot for schools 

Our Asda cashpot for schools 
is looking spectacular and at 
time of going to press we are 
at a total of £337.98. 
 
Thank you once again to 
everyone who has chosen our 
school when they complete 
their shopping in Asda! 

 

Roche Pantomime Poster Design 
Competition 

 
Don’t forget to start your ideas for your 
Roche Pantomime Players 
programme/poster! 
 
Information can be found on last week’s 
newsletter! 
 
https://rochecpschool.eschools.co.uk/w
eb/newsletter_27th_september_2024/6
96914  

 

Due to the popularity of the S.P.A.C.E course there are 
now three available sessions that parents can sign up 
to. 

Please see links below to sign up: 

Monday 4th November at 10.00am 
- https://forms.office.com/e/qFxfQicqxe  

Monday 4th November at 6.00pm 
– https://forms.office.com/e/2xA1tY62sC  

Monday 4th November at 8.00pm 
- https://forms.office.com/e/nsdVXmD4YN  

 

 

https://www.healthycornwall.org.uk/make-a-change/2024-child-health-programme-reception-year/
https://www.healthycornwall.org.uk/make-a-change/2024-child-health-programme-year-6/
https://rochecpschool.eschools.co.uk/web/newsletter_27th_september_2024/696914
https://rochecpschool.eschools.co.uk/web/newsletter_27th_september_2024/696914
https://rochecpschool.eschools.co.uk/web/newsletter_27th_september_2024/696914
https://forms.office.com/e/qFxfQicqxe
https://forms.office.com/e/2xA1tY62sC
https://forms.office.com/e/nsdVXmD4YN


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


